
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/038/2021-22     DATE: 01/11/2021 

 

ONSITE FIRST TERM EXAMINATION (IX & XI ): NOVEMBER - 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

The school has always taken its best efforts to provide the best education even during pandemic. 

The teachers are waiting for their students to get back to school and to return to normalcy. We are 

thankful to MOE for granting us the permission to open the school for students of KG to class XII 

by following the SOPs given by MOE and MOH. 

We are opening the school in a staggered manner and onsite classes for students of X, XII and KG 

are already in progress. Now, we are happy to inform you that the students of classes IX and XI 

can come to the school for their scheduled onsite First term Examination followed by regular onsite 

classes commencing from Wednesday, 24th November 2021.  

During the online meeting conducted on 28th October, 2021 a few parents requested for online 

examination and as per the discussion the matter was taken to the Academic Sub Committee, SMC 

and to the internal Academic Committee of the school and all the members unanimously decided 

to conduct onsite examination as we did for classes X & XII. The academicians are of the opinion 

that the onsite examination will give confidence to the students, besides these onsite examinations 

will help both the students and the teachers to know the academic level, based on which corrective 

measures can be taken at the right time.  

We are also aware of the fact that few students are not here in Salalah and for those students 

alone, we will have onsite examination from December 5, 2021 to December 9, 2021. In case, 

the students remain absent on these dates they will be marked as absent.  

Kindly note as per the date sheet given only onsite examinations will be conducted and it’s 

mandatory for every student to have taken at least the first shot of vaccination. The students are 

also advised to take the second shot as per the schedule and should report to the class teacher to 

update the school record.  

The guidelines and the protocols to be followed while entering the school premises will be shared 

by the class teachers shortly.  

Best regards, 

 

 

Deepak Patankar, 

Principal 


